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July, 2021, Prayer Letter

Dear Brothers and Sisters in Christ,

[ pray that my Prayer Letter finds you doing well! Freda and I would like
to thank each of you for your prayers and support. Your prayers for us remind
me of the letter that the Apostle James wrote to the twelve tribes of Israel.
James writes that “the effectual fervent prayer of a righteous man availeth
much” (James 5:16). The word “effectual” is defined as “powerful--full of
enough power to achieve results”. So, thank you for your prayers for us!
Please also continue praying for our BEAMS missionaries as they travel to
churches and present the need for Bibles in other countries. René and Frede Freret

Serving as a BEAMS Missionary

Freda and I will be moving this month to Souderton, Pennsylvania, to live near family. After
our move, we look forward to visiting churches in Pennsylvania, New York, Maryland, and
Virginia to share the BEAMS ministry and bring boxes of Bibles for mailing.

President of BEAMS Board of Directors

We are blessed to have Dr. Arthur Lockard as the Executive Director of the BEAMS Ministry.
He is doing a fine job! Please keep him in your prayers. I will continue serving on the Board of
Directors as President of the Board.

National BEAMS Conference

We are looking forward to the National BEAMS Conference on February 21-22, 2022,
Please mark this date on your calendar and make plans to attend.

Come and Visit the Biblical Heritage Exhibit
Why not plan to take a field trip to visit the BEAMS Biblical Heritage Exhibit? To make an
appointment to see the exhibit and/or pack Bibles, please call Bro. Scott at 1-228-832-1096.

Thank You
Freda and I thank each individual, church, and pastor for your faithful prayers and support
for us and the BEAMS Bible ministry.

Your Missionaries,
@ Lo eFcie

René and Freda Freret



